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From: mikea@hargray.com

Subject: Re: Hoping You're High and Dry!!
Date: October 9, 2016 at 8:37:00 PM EDT

To: "Gene Boyle llI" <geneboyle3@gmail.com>

Virtually everyone left the island. We left on wed to my son's home in Alabama. The devastation in Sea Pine is enormous. We can't go back
yet. The whole county is roadblocked. Tmrw we will go to Charleston to our daughter's house to be closer to wait out the re-entry.

One person out of forty homes stayed on our street. He saw my house and said it looks OK except there's a tree fallen against it. No power
now for a few days and no real security and a 7 to7 curfew .

It's very difficult not to get to your house after a hurricane but Ellie and I are healthy and lucky to be able to spend time with our family.
Thanks for your concern.
Mike and Ellie

HWW NN NN NNNNNE

On Sat, 8 Oct 2016 23:04:35 -0400
Gene Boyle III <geneboyle3@gmail.com> wrote:

Hey Mike,
Let me know how you and your extended family are doing.

| | Lots of guys asking about you!!

| | Gene




